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Editors: Fiona de Londras (University College Dublin) and Siobhán Mullally (University College Cork)
 
Call for Papers: Symposium Issue Climate Justice in International Law
 
The Editors of the Irish Yearbook of International Law invite submissions for a special symposium issue on Climate Justice in International Law.  Papers on the following themes (and others) are welcome:
 
Climate Justice, Regulation and Risk
Concepts of Justice, International Law and Climate Change
Climate Justice, Equity and Rights
Global Governance, global institutions and international environmental law 
Climate Justice - Right to Development
Climate Justice, Migration  and Asylum
 
Symposium articles should not exceed 12,000 words in length and should not be published or under consideration for publication elsewhere. Selected papers will appear in Vol VI of the Yearbook.
 
In addition to symposium articles, papers on general issues of international law are welcome for the ‘Articles’ sections and reviewed on an ongoing basis.  An annual, peer reviewed publication, the Irish Yearbook of International Law is committed to the publication of articles of general interest in international law as well as articles that have a particular connection to, or relevance for, Ireland. Articles are usually 10,000 to 12,000 words in length, although longer pieces will be considered. The Yearbook also publishes a small number of shorter articles and notes, which should not exceed 6,000 words. 
 
Authors are asked to conform to the Hart Publishing house style. Submissions, comprising a brief 100 word abstract, article and confirmation of exclusive submission, can be sent to both Siobhán Mullally (s.mullally@ucc.ie) and Fiona de Londras (fiona.delondras@ucd.ie ) by 31 August 2012. Initial enquiries can be directed to either or both Editors. Further information on the Yearbook is available at: http://www.hartjournals.co.uk/iyil/
 


o e e e

P ——————




